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Franklin Lamar Bluth

ST. GEORGE - Franklin Lamar Bluth passed away August 19, 2005 in St. George, Utah.  He was born December 25, 1916 in Binghampton, Arizona to Carl Emil Bluth and Clara Farnsworth Bluth.

Born under the Covenant, he was a High Priest and active member of The Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-day Saints.  He fulfilled numerous callings including two full time missions.  The first was to Central America with his first wife and mother of his children, Evelyn R. Stephens Bluth, deceased June 24, 1980; and the second was to New York State with Janice Mangum Bluth.

He was the father of Karen L. Hollcraft, South Pasadena CA; Stephen Lamar Bluth, West Lake Village, CA; Judith Ann Morgan, South Pasadena, CA; Debora G. Garges, Westchester, CA; Melanie Rae Roberts, South Pasadena, CA; William and Daniel Case Bluth (adopted); 29 grandchildren; 59 great grandchildren and counting.

As a civilian during World War II in the Pacific Theater he was the recipient of the Congressional Medal of Freedom for his service to the United States of America.  After the war while employed by Douglas Aircraft co. he moved his family from Santa Monica, CA to El Paso, TX.  In the mid fifties he returned to Santa Monica prior to retirement in St. George.

He had a wonderful tenor voice and enjoyed singing in the choir, spoke fluent Spanish and was an accomplished equestrian.  He possessed a very active mind and remained physical up until his last week.  His humor, wit and energy will be missed by those who loved and associated with him.  By now he has been greeted by throngs of loved ones on the other side of the veil and will await our passing and the first resurrection. “Goodbye, Dad”

Funeral services will be held Tuesday, August 23, 11 a.m., Metcalf Mortuary, 288 W. St. George Blvd., St. George, UT.  Visitations will be held on Monday, August 22, 6-8 p.m. and Tuesday, 9:30-10:30 a.m., prior to services, both at the mortuary.  Interment will be in the St. George City Cemetery under the direction of Metcalf Mortuary (435) 673-4221.  Condolences may be sent through the Metcalf website at www.metcalfmortuary.com.
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